e
From the Service Department

Hazardous Waste Round-Up
This is a year-round program. Please call the Village Hall during normal
business hours if you have hazardous waste that needs to be picked up.

Snow Removal Program * Residential Snow Removal Program
e All Village roadways will be plowed first and maintained prior to any
driveways being plowed.

e Once the Service Director feels that the roadways and municipal buildings
have been maintained, the driveways of our senior citizens will be plowed
(using the same criteria that applies to our grass cutting service).

e Afterwards, taking into consideration manpower, time and safety issues
the Village will help residents with their driveways in the event of a storm
that produces more than 2-4 inches of snow at the resident’s request.

e All residents must have driveway markers in place in order to allow the
Service Department to plow their driveway. The Village will provide
markers and place them for all seniors who qualify for the "grass cutting
program.” Residents with shorter driveways need 4 markers in place, and
long driveways must have 6 markers. They need to be placed at the
beginning, middle (if long drive), and at the end of your drive. If you wish
to purchase markers from the Village for $1 each, please stop at the
Service Department. Should you have any questions please contact Service
Director, Dave Sammons at 216-641-3505.

e Please note that residents are responsible for cleaning their driveway
aprons, as it is difficult to plow them over again after the streets are
plowed. Each homeowner and/or resident must have a waiver of liability
on file at our Service Department. If you already have filled out a waiver
of liability and there have been no changes to it, there will be no need to
fill out a new one.
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